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29th November, 1920,

Dear ¥r. Thomas,

You will remember that at the beginning of
the month I wrote you respacting the ex-
"IBICURY® drawins your attention to the fac hat we had some
particulars of the vessel's scantlings in this Office which
would no doubt be of great assistanece in the event of
the vessel coming up for eclassification when sold, and

promised you would advise me early as soon as you could
any information regarding the ultimate purchasers of
Steamer.
We have now a precisely similar ease in
t§£§§é§2f about which I have written you officially
to-day, and I shall be very glad to receive early
particulars of the sale of this vessel as arrar

in the case of the ®*IBICUHY".
¥ith kindest regards,
Yours faithfully,

Ase Ta ?hlj‘:ﬂ.i:!.ﬂ’ ‘Qs‘?o ®

LEITH.




